Notice of Public Hearing

The Fairview City Council will hold a public hearing to receive public input for consideration of raising water and sewer rates.  The purpose for the rate increase is to meet the City’s bond obligation(s) and come into compliance with the City audit.  The hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 26, 2016, at 7:30 p.m. at the Fairview City Council Room, 85 South State Street, Fairview, Utah.  If unable to attend this public hearing, Fairview City will accept written comment(s) delivered or mailed to Fairview City Hall, 85 South State, P.O. Box 97, Fairview, Utah 84629.  Further information can be obtained by contacting Dave Taylor at 435-427-3858.    

In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations during this meeting should notify Jan Anderson, City Recorder, 435-427-3858, at least three (3) days prior to this meeting. 
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